
 

 

 

 

September 21, 2022 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

We hope all is well.  Please know that the students are prospering here at LCS. Here is the latest news… 

Nurse’s Office Information 

Please see the attachments regarding flu immunizations and added guidance. Also please see the 

attachment regarding health information in relation to a lock down. If you have any questions, please 

contact the school nurse. 

Testing Kits 

Please be advised that testing kits for COVID are being sent home via your child today in his/her 

backpack. Please use them accordingly. 

PTO Ticket Sales for Mums 

Last call……Please see the attached flier for the beautiful mums ticket sales. 

Griswold Open House 

Please see the attached flyer for Griswold’s Open House. If you have any questions, please call the 

phone number indicated on the flyer.  

Free and Reduced Lunch Applications  

If you believe that you are eligible for free or reduced lunch, please complete the application as soon as 

possible. It is available on our website. If you need assistance, please contact the Superintendent’s 

office. 

That is the news for now.  Have a good day and a wonderful week.  

Sal and Christopher 


